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‘With God, all things are possible’ 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Tuesday 13th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Your child has been invited to represent the school as part of our Year 5/6 girls football team in an upcoming 

tournament (see full details below). 

 

This is our first Inter-Trust Girls Football Tournament which will see girls compete from across 5 different 

Primary Schools within Northern Lights Learning Trust. The matches will take place on the outdoor 4G 

pitches; however, we still have the availability to use the main indoor sports hall in the event of bad weather. 

Therefore, children will need appropriate indoor and outdoor kit. 

 

Farringdon Community Academy 

Allendale Road 

SR3 3EL 

Friday 1st March 2024 

10-11:30am 

 

We will be leaving school at 9:30am and will return for lunch time. Children will need to come to school 

wearing their full outdoor school PE kit: 

• Navy t-shirt and tracksuit bottoms 

• Trainers/astro turf trainers (no studded football boots allowed) 

• Navy jacket/jumper 

 

As we will be walking to/from the venue, your child will also need a waterproof coat. 

 

If your child is unable to make this event, please let me know as soon as possible so I can organise a 

replacement player. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Mr Holt 

Class Teacher & PE Lead 


